U.S.W. Local 105 880 Devits Glen Road Bettendorf, IA 52722 Phone # (563) 355-1181 Fax # (563) 359-3529 Steelworkers105@gmail.com Website:https://uswlocals.org/local-105-bettendorf-iowa

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Non Profit Organization U.S. Postage P A I D Bettendorf, IA 52722

United Steelworkers

Local 105 Forerunner

Local 105 Forerunner

Issue Date: February 6, 2020 Volume #20 Issue #6 Mailed every 3 weeks

Office

Name

President

Brad Greve

Vice. Pres.

Robert Bartholomew ("Bart")

Guide

Roy Hutt

Rec Sec

Pat Stock

Griev Chair

Josh Meyrer

Fin Sec

Mike Nicholas

Meetings & Events February 2020

2/6	1:30 pm	S.O.A.R.	Mtg.	
2/13	3:30 pm	Comm	nitteepers	on Mtg.
	•	E-Boa	rd Mtg.	
2/17	6 pm C	Q-C Fed De	elegates N	Atg @Local 25
2/18 6:20am Regular Business Mtg				ss Mtg
	7:20am	ш	4	4
	3:20pm			м
	6:20pm			
	11:20pm	64	44	м
2/19	12 noon			vyer Steel)
	3 pm	Local	105-2 (Si	vyer Steel)

All meetings @ USW Local 105 Union Hall
Unless designated otherwise



BAKE SALE

Outside of Cafeteria

Wed., Feb 12 & Thur., Feb 13 3 am to 9 pm

All Proceeds Benefit

American Heart Association

Donations of baked Goods are welcome & much appreciated

Sponsored by: AWN – WOS – CHR – Plate Mill – IPS – Flat Sheet and SCM Vertical Slice Teams



Short Term Disablity (STD) Administrator Change

I was informed on Monday morning that the administration of our short-term disability claims will move to "The Hartford" immediately.

All claims that were started before February 1st will remain with Aetna and all new claims started on or after February 1st must be through The Hartford.

We have been told that we will be working with the same claims representatives that were at Aetna since The Hartford bought the disability part of the Aetna business.

Our benefit has not changed so if you believe something is different please contact one of the bargaining reps at the Union Hall.

To report a claim:

Step 1: Know when it's time to file a claim. If you're absent from work, we can advise you on when to file a claim. If your absence is scheduled, such as an upcoming hospital stay, call us 30 days prior to your last day of work. If unscheduled, please call us as soon as possible.

Step 2: Have this information ready.

Name, address and other key identification information.

- Name of your department and last full day of active work.
- The nature of your claim or leave request.
- Your treating physician's name, address, phone and fax numbers.

Step 3: Make the call or file online. With your information handy, call The Hartford at 1-888-800-3518. Or file online at:

HTTPS://ABILITYADVANTAGE.THEHART FORD.COM

You'll be assisted by a caring professional who'll take your information, answer your questions and file your claim or process your leave request.

TO FILE A CLAIM

1-888-800-3518

Policy #: 697691

HTTPS://ABILITYADVANTAGE.THEHARTFORD.COM



ARCONIC WELLNESS REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM

that Arconic LIFE Program you know reimbursement applies to retirees as well as active employees and their dependents?

The program encourages you to participate in healthy life style programs and events by reimbursing you for some or all of the cost of Fitness Facility Membership, Fitness equipment, weight control programs, or Bix 7 / Ride the River / Road Races. Reimbursement forms are available at the gates or at the union hall. For questions contact: Audrey Jordan at 563 459-3166.

A. F. Kojetinsky Scholarship Programs

We have received information on their two annual scholarship competitions. The Memorial Scholarship with a value of up to \$5,200 was developed to help students planning to pursue a four year college degree and the Vocational (Career) Education Scholarship with a value of up to \$2,600 was developed for students who choose to pursue career or technical training as opposed to a four year college experience. Applicants can apply for these scholarships while they are still in High School. Stop by the hall for complete instructions and an Application for Certification form.

A.F.	Recommended	Postmark
Kojetinsky	Deadline for	Deadline for
Scholarship	Application for	Application for
Program	Certification	Scholarship
Memorial	February 28, 2020	March 31, 2020
Vocational	April 30, 2020	May 29, 2020
(Career)		<u> </u>



Primary Elections in Illinois

Primary election day in Illinois is Tuesday March 17th - the polls will be open 6:00 AM to 7:00 PM.

Make sure you are registered to vote. If you are not sure contact your county clerk's office. Rock Island County you can call 309-786-8683.

Vote by mail ballots may be requested until March 1st and each county will set up early voting locations which will include the county clerk's office. These early voting sites will be open as early as Feb 6th until March 16th. For specific details for your county call your County Clerk office.

105 Contest Continues

This week's number for direct deposit users to add to the cents of their deposit amount is 23. If the sum totals 105 you win a free T-shirt.

With Deepest Sympathy:

The Family of: Terri Dockery (Jon Dillon's Sister)





Child Care Partnership

We have a long standing partnership with Skip-A-Long Child Development Services. As a result of this collaboration, our employees have access to a Child Care Coordinator who will assist them in researching and securing flexible, high quality child care options.

Child Care Coordinator Services

- One on one consultation on available child care options to fit your individual
- needs.
 Facilitation and assistance in securing child care options best suited for your
- Education on how to choose quality child care and what to look for and what questions to ask.

 Education on parenting, discipline, bonding, etc.

Child Care Options Available

- er availability at one of local Skip-A-Accelerated access to slots based on the Long child care facilities in Moline, Milan, Rock Island, or Davenport.
- Full time services in a quality child care center.
- Full and/or part time services in a quality in-home provider overseen by Skip-A-Long Child Development Services.
- In-Home child care services provided during non-traditional hours, weekend shifts and some holidays.

For more information please contact Tammy Trice, Child Care Coordinator @ (563)265-5500 or ttrice@salfcs.org.

